
Tate Publishing and Author Ben Sutton In
Discussions for New Book Deal
Tate Publishing and author Ben Sutton
are in discussions concerning the 2015
release.

HIAWASSEE, GA., USA, November 10,
2014 /EINPresswire.com/ -- As a leading
publisher in the

industry, Tate Publishing thinks this book
will be a great fit for their 2015

line.


Acquisitions Editor Mireille Mistkowski
said, "Benny the Crow is a story

about a young crow that is separated at
birth from his family but finds love

from Myrtle the the alligator. Kids will
learn throughout his various

adventures about love, blended families, and protection. Ben was able to

create lovable characters for readers of all ages. His book will be a great

addition to our 2015 children's collection."


This book will be a great

addition to our 2015 children's
collection.

Mireille Mistkowski,
Acquisitions Editor

If published by Tate Publishing and Enterprises, the book will
be available

upon its release through bookstores nationwide, from the
publisher at

www.tatepublishing.com/bookstore, or by visiting

www.barnesandnoble.com or amazon.com.


For more information or interview requests please contact

Michelle Whitman, publicist,

at (405) 458-5642 or send an email to michelle@keymgc.com.

###

Michelle Whitman, publicist
Key Marketing Group
405-458-5642
email us here

This press release can be viewed online at: http://www.einpresswire.com

Disclaimer: If you have any questions regarding information in this press release please contact the
company listed in the press release. Please do not contact EIN Presswire. We will be unable to assist
you with your inquiry. EIN Presswire disclaims any content contained in these releases.
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